
As of this week, we’ve raised $1.7 
million in pledges for the Empowered 
By Christ: Enriching Our Future Capital 
Campaign. Thanks to the generosity of so 
many supporters, we began our kitchen 
renovations this week in order to open 
our new food service in August 2025. For 
the first time in its history, LHS will be 
able to provide the students with freshly 
made lunches at school!

Within the next few weeks, the Board of 
Directors will decide on whether or not 
to move forward with the other projects 
of the Celebration Goal: transforming 
the Commons and modernizing nine 
classrooms and science labs. We need  
your help to make this possible!

Please join others in the LHS community 
who have already made an investment 
in the future of our students. Every gift, 
no matter the size, makes a difference. 
Pledge today by completing the online 
form or returning the pledge card you 
recently received in the mail. Or, click here 
to open the online pledge form.

Questions:  Contact Dr. Doug Kuhlmann, Head of School 
at (314) 497-3014 or dkuhlmann@lhssc.org.

Thank you for being part of this mission and for helping us 
Grow and Serve in Christ! 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd5Xb4UXgJH4hrXC8yAoKI5_sik4mPk1usUyqIl2yUYvLE2gQ/viewform

